

Daventry District Council

Lodge Road, Daventry, Northamptonshire NN11 4FP Tel: 01327 871100 DX21965

Website: www.daventrydc.gov.uk

Chief Executive: Ian Vincent B.A. (Hons) Arch, Dip Arch, RIBA

Team: Community

Please respond to: Mr K Thursfield

Direct Line: 01327 302576

E-mail: plancare@daventrydc.gov.uk

Our Ref: DA/2019/2019

Your Ref:

L Callan,
Holcot PC Clerk
2
Walgarth Court
Holcot
Northamptonshire
NN6 9TL

21 November 2019

Dear Sir/Madam

Part 2 of the Town & Country Planning (Appeals) (Written Representation Procedures) (England) Regulations 2009

Appeal by Mr & Mrs M Webb

Location: The Barn, Foxhill Farm, Sywell Road, Holcot, Northamptonshire, NN6 9SN

Description: Section 73 application for removal of Condition No. 5 of DA/2002/0651 restricting residential occupancy to ancillary to the Foxhill Farm Equestrian Centre only

The Planning Inspectorate has asked me to inform you of an appeal against this Council's decision to refuse planning permission for the above development. This appeal is being dealt with by an exchange of written statements. If you wish to view the appeal documents you can do so by visiting www.daventrydc.gov.uk, go to planning application search and type in the relevant DA reference number. All relevant documents can be viewed under the MEDIA ITEMS tab.

All comments that were received by the Council at the planning application stage will be forwarded to the Planning Inspectorate. The Inspectorate will require 3 Copies of any additional comments you may wish to make as a result of this appeal. Additional comments should be SENT DIRECT TO: The Planning Inspectorate, Room 3/09 Kite Wing, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN quoting the following reference:

APP/Y/2810/W/19/3239653

to arrive no later than 25-Dec-2019. Representations received after the deadline will not normally be seen by the Inspector and will be returned. The Planning Inspectorate will not acknowledge your letter unless you specifically ask them to do so. Copies will be forwarded to the appellant and to the District Council.

The Planning Inspectorate has an online appeals service that you can use to comment on this appeal. You can find the service through the Appeals area of the planning portal – see www.planningportal.co.uk/appeal. The Inspectorate may publish details of your comments on the internet (on the Appeals area of the Planning Portal). Please ensure that you only provide information, including your personal information, that you are happy to be made available to others in this way. If information is supplied about someone else, please ensure that you have their permission. More information about data protection and privacy matters is available on the

Planning Portal. If you have any problems accessing the planning portal website please contact The Planning Inspectorate on 0303 444 5000 and not the Council.

If you would like a copy of the booklets "Guide to taking part in planning appeals" or "Guide to taking part in planning/enforcement appeals" they are available free of charge from this office and can be obtained by calling (01327) 871100, or you can obtain a copy through 'publications' on the following website www.planning-inspectorate.gov.uk.

When made, the decision will be published on the Planning Portal website and on the Daventry District Council website.

Yours faithfully

K Thursfield

Development Control Manager Community

